
Home	Learning	due	to	the	School	Closure	

I	hope	this	email	finds	you	and	your	loved	ones	well	during	this	difficult	period.	Firstly,	many	thanks	for	
your	support	with	your	child/children’s	learning	on	various	online	learning	platforms.	I	am	delighted	with	
the	quality	of	work	produced	by	some	of	the	children.		

With	the	great	success	of	remote	learning	at	the	end	of	last	term	resulting	in	an	increase	in	your	child's	use	
of	the	internet	and	devices,	I	believe	it	is	essential	to	update	you	with	the	latest	advice	from	both	the	
government	and	education	providers	regarding	online	safety.		

Please	visit	www.leopoldprimary.co.uk	to	access	the	school's	latest	advice	and	resources	for	remote	
learning	and	how	to	continue	to	navigate	the	internet	safely.	

Your	child	should	have	a	login	for	each	of	the	following.	

• Purple	Mash		
• Seesaw	or	Microsoft	Teams	
• IXL	Maths	
	
If	you	are	not	aware	of	your	child’s	login(s),	please	email	the	class	teacher	on	the	email	address	below:	
	

	
	

reception@leopold.brent.sch.uk	 	

year1@leopold.brent.sch.uk	 	

year2@leopold.brent.sch.uk	 	

year3@leopold.brent.sch.uk	 	

year4@leopold.brent.sch.uk	 	

year5@leopold.brent.sch.uk	

year6@leopold.brent.sch.uk	
	

From	Monday	29th,	9am	onwards,	https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons	will	be	covering	daily	
lessons	from	year	1	to	year	10,	on	a	new	TV	channel,	podcasts,	videos,	and	lessons	online.	
	
In	addition,	https://www.thenational.academy/	launched	today	offering	online	lessons	and	resources	to	
support	home	learning.		
	
Remember	that	we	have	a	home	learning	tab	at	http://www.leopoldprimary.co.uk/resources-online-
activities/	Home	learning	will	still	predominately	be	set	through	PurpleMash,	Seesaw	and	IXL.	
	
We	would	love	to	celebrate	excellent	writers	on	our	website.	If	you	would	like	your	child/children's	
work	to	be	published	then	please	email	a	scanned	copy	or	photograph	of	work	to	
leopoldwriters@leopold.brent.sch.uk		
	
As	we	continue	this	period	of	remote	learning,	should	you	wish	to	communicate	with	your	child’s	
class	teacher	during	the	closure	please	do	so	via	ClassDojo	or	the	email	addresses	listed	above.	Stay	
safe,	keep	well	and	do	keep	in	touch	with	us.	You’ll	never	walk	alone!	

Kind	Regards,	
Mrs	Obinwanne																																																	Ms	Harvey	
Head	of	School	GR																																													Head	of	School	HH	
	


